
Variante 1: E-Mail 

    
eu-de-kommission@ec.europa.eu 
margrethe-vestager-contact@ec.europa.eu 
  
Complaint about the German Act to Reduce and End Coal-fired Power Plants 
(Kohleverstromungsbeendigungsgesetz - KVBG) 
 
 
Dear Ms Vestager, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

  

I hereby support the complaint of Parents for Future Germany (received on 09 July 2020) regarding 

the Act to Reduce and End Coal-fired Power Plants (Kohleverstromungsbeendigungsgesetz KVBG) 

passed by the German Bundestag on 03 July 2020.   

 

I have the following additions and ask the Commission to consider them: 

 

XXXXXXXX 

 

With kind regards 

Variante 2: Letter 

 

Directorate-General for Competition 

European Commission 

Margrethe Vestager 

Place Madou/Madouplein 1 
1210 Bruxelles/Brussel 
Belgium 


